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Welcoming Public Service Internship
Programme (PSIP) Interns

involves providing the interns with information
about the organisation’s history, mission,
vision, values, and roles and responsibilities.
The HR department also provides information
on policies, procedures and benefits which
the interns are entitled to.

The Public Service Commissicn rolled out the
Public Service Internship Programme (PSIP) in
August 2019, intending to establish an avenue
for the youth to gain workplace experience,
acquire relevant skills and improve
competitiveness in their job search.
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The induction briefing sessions were held
The Human Resources (HR) Department successively on the 26th and 27th of April
inducted the interns. This process helps the HR 2023, at the Sales and Customer Service
department integrate new interns into the Centre and the KLB headquarters,
company's culture and wvalues. This process respectively.

aw. - \ 8
o B PR s

Assistant Legal Services Manager, Sheila Kahuki, oddressing the infems during the inducfion forum af KLB
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